CITY OF BURNABY

TO: MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS

1994 APRIL 07

FROM: KUSHIRO CUP SELECTION COMMITTEE

RE: KUSHIRO CUP AWARD TO "1993 OUTSTANDING CITIZEN"

RECOMMENDATIONS:

- 1. THAT *Mr. Harry Pride* be selected to receive the "1993 OUTSTANDING CITIZEN" award for his outstanding work on the Burnaby Centennial Anthology and countless hours of work on the Burnaby Centennial Celebrations.
- 2. THAT the following citizens, having been strongly recommended, receive awards for their outstanding activities in Burnaby, to be presented at the Municipal Appreciation Dinner on 1994 April 15:

Nan Blackmore - 1st Runner-up

Robert Glen Scott - 2nd Runner-up

REPORT

Nominations for Burnaby's "1993 OUTSTANDING CITIZEN" were invited through articles in the Burnaby Now, The Burnaby News and Information Burnaby.

Eleven submissions were received and reviewed by the Selection Committee appointed by Council. The Committee, after due consideration, selected Mr. Harry Pride as their recommended choice to receive the Kushiro Cup as the "1993 OUTSTANDING CITIZEN OF BURNABY".

Harry has had an ongoing interest in Burnaby's history which has manifested itself in thousands of hours of work over the past twenty years. Arising from his work on Burnaby's Heritage Committee, Harry became very interested in collecting stories, photos and memorabilia of early life in Burnaby. After having contacted 265 pioneers of Burnaby, the Burnaby Centennial Anthology began to take shape. 507 photos and articles, and 800 hours later, the Burnaby Centennial Anthology was completed.

In addition to the Anthology, Harry's contributions over the years include volunteer work with numerous organizations, he served 7 years on the board for the United Community Services and was presented with a Burnaby Rotary Award, the Paul Harris Fellow in 1993.

Respectfully submitted,

KUSHIRO CUP SELECTION COMMITTEE

Councillor Doreen Lawson Councillor Doug Evans